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25th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Panto – Thursday 5th December  
 
On Thursday 5th December we have Chaplin’s Mini Panto’s coming in to school to perform 
Beauty and the Beast for Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 in the afternoon.  
 
In order to be able to put this wonderful event on we are asking for a contribution of £4 per 
child which can be paid for under the trips section on Arbor.  
 
We have listened to parent feedback about spreading the cost of trips/workshops across the 
year and being able to pay via smaller instalments which is why we will be trying our very 
best to send out notification of trips/workshops with as much notice as possible. We hope 
that by doing this we will have enough parent contributions to ensure we do not have to 
cancel any school trips/workshops this year.  
 
If you have any issues at all booking a slot, please feel free to contact the school on 0121 
716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Emma Young 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School  
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